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BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
ADOPTS AMENDMENT TO 

ANIMAL CONTROL ORDINANCE
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Spay and Neuter Requirement Added to
Animal Control Ordinance 

On April 15th, the Board of 
Commissioners adopted an amendment 
to the Animal Control Ordinance. This 
amendment adds a requirement for pet 
owners to spay and neuter their pets to 
prevent unwanted pregnancies. 

On Wednesday, April 23rd, the 
Department of Agriculture inspected the 
shelter. They noted that the county shelter 
was in compliance and said that the 
employees were doing a great job. 
Coming into compliance with the 
Department of Agriculture was achieved 
thanks to the efforts of Animal Control 
Services Manager Tracy White and

Adoption and Rescue and Animal Control Administrative Coordinator Brianna Marsh-
burn, pictured above. You may have noticed also fewer strays on the streets because of their 
hard work and diligence. We want to remind the public that Baldwin County cannot create 
“demand” to adopt the precious dogs and cats that need forever homes. Visit the Baldwin 
County Animal Control & Services’ Facebook page for up-to-date postings for dogs and cats 
that can be adopted. We need the community’s help in finding forever homes for these 
animals.

https://www.facebook.com/BaldwinCountyAnimalControl
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https://form.jotform.com/250215673737055?fbclid=IwY2xjawJ_AbtleHRuA2FlbQIxMABicmlkETFCeXJGNmVLN2RCWVlxbThHAR4NuXAELzES0OEpR8MSKuABDu6-dIeZimtXhcGuiSjgX5m4G8JviMv4TEg6KA_aem_HI6g_GCd2Q9UOQcVgv8UnA


The Oconee Heights Park is close to 
completion! 

The painted mural crosswalks are 
complete and add color and beauty 
to the area. Fencing and gates remain 
to be installed prior to opening of the  
Oconee Heights Minipark. We look 
forward to seeing how this park 
benefits the community. 
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Oconee Heights Park Nearing Opening Day

Pickleball Courts Close to Completion 

The pickleball courts are making great progress! The courts will need to cure for 30 days 
before the contractor can stripe the courts. Fencing and gates will be installed during that 
time. Lights have passed inspection and sidewalks have been installed as well. 
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https://www.milledgevillealliedarts.com/
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